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BEACH SAFETY 

TOWN COUNCIL MEETING REPORT 18/22                14 FEBRUARY 2022 

The purpose of this Report is to ask Members to approve the appointment of two part-time beach safety 
workers for the period 1 June – 30 September 2022. 

NO. DETAILS. 

1)  BACKGROUND    

a) The pandemic prevented the provision of the Town Council’s Beach Safety project during the 
last two summers and the stfing resources are no longer available to provide the cover 
Members have indicated they would like of 11am to 6pm every day from 1 June to 30 
September. 

b) The proposal is to provide that cover by committing 20 hours of our Maintenance Managers 
time to manage the project supported by two freshly recruited workers each on a 21-hour a 
week contract for that period. 

c) Early market testing for recruitment to these new posts is encouraging.  

2)  PROJECT COSTS   

The additional  employment cost is predicted to be £7,854, taking to total budget provision to 
£17,000. 

3)  RECOMMENDATION 

The Town Council is recommended to approve the temporary employment of two Beach Safety 
Workers for the period 1 June – 30 September this year at a predicted cost of £7,854. 

 
 
 
 
 


